
Creating a Thriving Reedbed at Bodenham Lake

Queenswood & Bodenham Lake are managed by partners 
Herefordshire Wildlife Trust & New Leaf Sustainable Development Ltd

Queenswood & Bodenham Lake are managed by partners 

Work will be taking place in September and October 
2018. The northern part of the site will be open for the 
duration of the works. The red areas on the map below 
show where access may be restricted for short periods of 
time - please refer to on-site signage during your visit.




